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0il Conservation Division
P.O. Box 2088
Santa Fe, N.M. 87504-2088

Dear Sirs:

Due to recent problems due to a packer failure,
we have reviewed our files and discovered that personnel that
were employed here did not file the original Sundry Notes
enclosed.

Accordingly, we are now submitting these notices

for filing.
Very truly yours,
o, 'T//agﬁ/uaéé?,.
Mitchell Morris
Enclosures

cc: OCD, Artesia, N.M.
MRM/ jc



